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Transition and First weeks

• Transitioned for two weeks with Eric

• Working with vendors to continue relationships

• Ordered replacement battery backups

• Streamlined creation of student accounts in Google and AD

• Working with staff to join building committees and begin discussing how 
technology is being used
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1:1 Laptops

• Laptops continue to be distributed

• Working with vendors to get demonstration devices for next year’s 1:1 
refresh

• Next steps, form committee and test demonstration devices
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Ongoing Work

• Distributing and repairing of student laptops and aircards

• Overall maintenance and monitoring of district network, equipment, and 
security 

• Continuation of streamlining processes

• Interviewing candidates for Helpdesk Technician position


